
   
LaPorte Slicers Softball Camp 

The LaPorte Slicers Softball program is offering a summer camp June 14th – June 17th.  Players will learn 

fundamentals and different skills they will use for their upcoming season.  Players will participate in 

multiple drills that our high school program does on a daily basis.  Our coaches and players will be there 

to help teach and give an authentic high school softball experience.    We are excited to build a program 

that starts at and includes the younger levels.  We hope you join us in this building process as we hope 

to get you and your daughters excited about playing at the next level. We can’t wait for you to be a part 

of LaPorte softball.  

Date: June 14th – 17th 

Time: 

 K-5th grade 3:00 – 4:30 

 6th -8th 4:30 – 6:00 

Where: The LaPorte High School Softball complex located by Kesling Park. 2150 A St. LaPorte 

IN, 46350.  

Cost: The will cost $40.00 per player and only an additional $30.00 per each sibling. 

 

Cut off and return this portion 

Camper Name: 

Grade:                                                                                             Position: 

Phone #: 

Emergency Phone #: 

Parent’s Names: 

I agree that the Slicer Softball Camp and its supervisors will not be liable for any injury my daughter may 

endure while enrolled in the camp. 

 

Parent’s signature: 

 

 

Checks Payable to: LaPorte Softball 

602 F St. LaPorte, IN 46350 

 


